
 
 
 
 
Parking Consultation     Our Ref: High Street Review 
The Resident      Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
«Number» «Road»     Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
«Area»                  Date: 12 October 2021  
«Post_Code» 
 

 

Dear Resident 

The council periodically reviews parking zones to ensure that the parking controls in the area 

continue to meet the need of residents and businesses. Councillors for your area have made a 

request for the parking on High Street, Bushey to be reviewed in response to new concerns on 

parking and new request for parking restrictions around Bushey Village. 

In light of this, the council is seeking the views of residents and businesses through this informal 

consultation. Responses received will be used in conjunction with other elements of the review, 

such as vehicle occupancy and observation to make recommendations on addressing parking 

needs in High Street, Bushey. 

The review process is a great opportunity for us to hear about your parking experience and a 

simple questionnaire is attached with a freepost envelope (NO STAMP REQUIRED). Please take 

some time to complete the questionnaire and return it to us in the envelope provided. Alternatively, 

you can email or write to us at the address at the top of this letter with your comments. 

Please send in your response by 19th November 2021 so that your views can be included in the 

analysis of the feedback which will be presented to your local councillors. A map of the current 

parking restrictions on the High Street is also attached for you information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 
Traffic Engineer 


